
QUESTION 5 
 

COUNTY COUNCIL MEETING – 22 JULY 2021 
 

Question to Cllr David Williams 
Cabinet Member for Highways and Transport 

 

By Cllr Charlotte Atkins 
 

Question 

What is the expected delivery time for traffic calming measures in Morley Street, 
Leek as a feasibility study has been completed and sufficient DHP monies 

allocated to pay for the scheme? 
 

Reply 

A feasibility scheme for traffic calming on Morley Street was funded by the local 

member through their Divisional Highway Programme (DHP) to address local 
concerns about vehicle speeds. The feasibility study, completed in February 

2021, established that traffic calming measures could be physically 
accommodated and provided an initial cost estimate for the scheme.  The next 
phase is to undertake a full consultation with the local community within the next 

few months on the proposed arrangements, and this work is currently being 
programmed against all other Member DHP priorities. Upon completion of the 

consultation the final scheme design/delivery costs will be confirmed so that the 
Member may consider funding through their DHP; however, it is anticipated that 
more than one year’s allocation will be required. 

 
 

 


